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16th November 2022

Manager at Waitrose & Partners

North Street

Havant

Hants PO9 1PR

Dear Sir

On behalf of us all at Bosmere Junior School we would like to say a huge thank you to Waitrose,
particularly Kathy Heidstrom, who, this week presented a f500 cheque to our School Eco Club.
The grant was applied for by Mrs Fisk when she learnt that Waitrose had funds to support
community projects aimed at supporting the environment.

We plan to use the money to commission a flora and fauna identification board to display
information and create a learning area alongside our newly established wild meadow.

King regards

Kathryn Robinson
Headteacher
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